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April 25, 2015 
 
 
 
Dear IEEE History Center: 
 
I write on behalf of the IEEE New Hampshire Section. The Section is pleased to express its support and 
sponsorship of the IEEE Milestone “Beginners' All-purpose Symbolic Instruction Code (BASIC), 1964.” 
This milestone will recognize the BASIC programming language, which was developed at Dartmouth. 
 
The Section will fund the expenses associated with the casting and delivery of the plaque and the 
dedication ceremony.  Furthermore, the Section will monitor the site where the milestone plaque is 
installed and report to the History Center if a need arises to move it.  
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely,  

 
James Henderson 
Chair, IEEE New Hampshire Section 


